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PRESS ADVISORY 
 
FOR PLANNING PURPOSES       November 18, 2019 
 
TSA, SLC Airport officials to discuss Thanksgiving holiday travel outlook and  

Introduce new passenger amenities 
  

SALT LAKE CITY – Officials with the Transportation Security Administration (TSA) and Salt 

Lake City International Airport (SLC) will host a media availability Tuesday, Nov. 19, 2019, at 

10:30 a.m. to provide what travelers departing SLC can expect during the Thanksgiving holiday 

travel season. They will highlight busiest days and times at the security checkpoint and give 

helpful travel tips to make the security screening process go smoothly for all travelers. 

The Salt Lake City Department of Airports will announce new amenities available to assist 
passengers when traveling through SLC.  
 
 

WHO:  TSA and airport officials 
 
WHAT:  Thanksgiving holiday travel outlook 

New SLC Airport Passenger Amenities 

WHEN: Tuesday, Nov. 19, 2019  
10:30 a.m. 

WHERE: Salt Lake City International Airport 
Terminal 1, mezzanine level overlooking security checkpoint 

### 


